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DALLAS, TEXAS 75275

June 2, 1978

Dear Laura:

Here are souvenirs of that memorable Gilpin Bestropective.
1 had some extra prints made in case you wonted to send one to 
the fellows. I’m also sending a set to Mitchell Wilder. Sorry 
the one of you and Mitch isn’t better, but the press of the 
crowd that night made it difficult to get a really good shot.

I am most interested in purchasing one of your photographs— 
Eray Angelico Chavez and the cross has haunted me ever since 
I saw it in the show. I would appreciate you or your 
associate letting me know if that particular picture is 
available,and at what price.

My husband and I may be coming through Santa Ee this
summer. I hope there will be an opportunity to see you again.

With warm wishes

Charlotte T. Whaley 
Managing Editor

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, N.M. 787501


